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June 13 meeting was cailed to order by Pres. John Bank with 6 members and librarian
in attendance

Old Business : The Mary Helen Roberts and Donovan Trust funds were denied to the
library.

The Monsanto Grant is still being worked on.
17 children have signed up for the Summer Reading Program with a magacian.

New Business: Use of a smali message board for community events was discussed"
Prevaiiing Wage was accepted by the board.

It was mentioned to have adult projects at the library but the library needs to be
handicapped accessible.

Laura Dufrain has aecepted the final trustee position on the board.
Laura Dufrain, Jennifer Cook and Doris Hubner were all sworn in.

Meeting closed at 7:40 P.M.

Respeetfully Submitted.

J***D.xl-
Susan Welis, Secretary


